
      FEE NOTICE FOR PATULI 

 

Dear parents: 

 

To implement COVID 19 restrictions and as desired by number of parents for past few years, we are introducing 

payment of school fees through online i.e. Net banking, UPI, RTGS/NEFT from July 2020 onwards.  

 

To pay the fees online, please go to ‘Fees” in school website and then you are requested to click on 

https://eazypay.icicibank.com/eazypayLink?P1=XkFvT3Z7v39FCrDBMK54nQ== and fill in all the 

required fields and accordingly pay fees. For online fee payment, parents are requested to use only this 

format of fees payment. The procedure is as follows : 

 

PROCEDURE TO PAY FEES ONLINE: 

 

To pay the fees online, you are requested to go to ‘Fees” in school website, and click on 

https://eazypay.icicibank.com/eazypayLink?P1=XkFvT3Z7v39FCrDBMK54nQ==  

   enter all details   click show details   enter OTP received on your mobile   click submit   view fees   click 

the check box   select mode of payment,  i.e. Net banking, UPI, RTGS.NEFT. 

 

For ready reference, the fee structure for 2020-2021 is given below :- 
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Sep.-Oct. Nov.-Dec. Jan.-March. 

Tuition 

Fee 
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1st Installment 
 

2nd Installment 
 

3rd Installment 

NUR – VI 2000 4000 4000 4000 2230 NIL 4000 2230 2230 6000 2250 2230 

VII – X 2050 4100 4100 4100 2240 NIL 4100 2240 2240 6150 2280 2260 

XI & XII 

(Commerce) 
2250 4500 4500 4500 2280 

NIL 
4500 2280 2280 6750 2300 2280 

XI & XII 
(Science) 

2350 4700 4700 4700 2280 
NIL 

4700 2280 2280 7050 2300 2280 

 

Regulations regarding submissions of fees are mentioned inside the front cover of the fee book. 

 

To avoid any unforeseen fees submission issues, payment of fees, by cash, is to be continued as per the prevailing 

system only to the designated branches of ICICI bank as mentioned on the back cover of the fee book. However, 

you are encouraged to use the online fee payment, as this will help maintain social distancing and other restrictions 

imposed due to COVID-19 pandemic.  

 

PLEASE IGNORE THE PREVIOUS FEE NOTICE POSTED EARLIER IN THE SCHOOL WEBSITE.  

 


